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AEMC Reliability Panel  
Consultation on the Panel’s review of the performance of the National 

Electricity Market during 2006-07 
 

The Reliability Panel (Panel) has commenced its annual review of the performance 
of the National Electricity Market for the 2006-07 year in accordance with clause 
8.8.3(b) of the National Electricity Rules. The review focuses on the performance of 
the market in terms of reliability of the power system and the power system 
security and reliability standards. 
The Panel published a draft report as part of this review on Tuesday, 
18 December 2007. 
In addition, the Panel has made a presentation on this draft report, and provided an 
opportunity for comments and questions at the National Electricity Market 
Information Forum on Thursday, 13 December 2007. The forum was video linked 
to the state capitals of the NEM participating jurisdictions. 
The Panel will also hold a meeting, to provide an opportunity for comments and 
questions, on Thursday 14 February 2008.  All Registered Participants are 
welcome and any participant wishing to register should contact the Panel by 
Tuesday 22 January 2008.  The meeting will be held in the AMEC’s Sydney 
office, the address is Level 5, 201 Elizabeth Street, Sydney NSW 2000. 
The Panel welcomes submissions on the draft report no later than Thursday, 
17 January 2008.  
Submissions may be forwarded by email, mail or in person. 
Postal Address: 
PO Box A2449 
Sydney South NSW 1235 

Offices: 
Level 5, 201 Elizabeth Street, 
Sydney  NSW  2000 
 

Phone: (02) 8296 7800 
Facsimile:  (02) 8296 7899  

Email: panel@aemc.gov.au  

 Website: www.aemc.gov.au  
For further information in relation to the Panel’s Annual Electricity Market 
Performance Review please contact Ignatius Chin at the AEMC on (02) 8296 7800 
or panel@aemc.gov.au. 


